
Co-sponsored by Cross Chair in the Scholarship of Teaching and Learning and the Center for Teaching, Learning & Technology

Refreshments Provided

Where: Degarmo 551 

When: Thursday, January 31, 3:30 to 5:00

Let’s work together to come up with practical
suggestions to promote our shared goals of learner autonomy and student success. 

How can I help students take control of their own learning?

Teachers

Students
Why do I have trouble doing well in this class? 

Why do my students come to class unprepared? 

How can I be more successful in school? 

Who: All ISU instructors and students are welcome.

If you’ve ever wondered about these or similar questions, this Student-Faculty 

Conversation is for you! Join us for an honest, respectful conversation addressing issues such as:
What is learner autonomy or self-directed learning? 

What do highly autonomous learners look like in terms of attitudes and behaviors? Do students and faculty members agree on these ideas?

What are the implications for my classes?

What discourages autonomous learning? 

What promotes it?

How can students and faculty encourage more autonomous learners(ing)?

Perspectives on Learning: 

A Student-Faculty Conversation


